
 

 

 

 

 

Food Bank of South Jersey 

Presents: 

A Success Story featuring… 

Joseph 
 

Joseph attends school in Glassboro, and is a 
recipient of Food Bank of South Jersey’s 
Summer Meals Program near his home. 
Joseph was always looking to make sure 
the lunches arrived while participating in 
camp projects. When asked about it, he 
said, “I don’t always get to have lunch in 
the summer and sometimes I am really 
hungry.” Like many low-income youth, 
Joseph’s parents do their best but there is 
not always enough food, especially when 
school is out of session and free or reduced 
lunches are not available. Joseph always 
smiles, especially after he has had his 
lunch, saying, “It’s fun to sit with my friends 
and eat. And then I can play sports more 
when I’m not hungry.” 

 

 

  



  

  

  

 


